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Ms. Karen Patterson, Chair
Savannah River Site Citizens Advisory Board
I 103 Conger Drive
o\iken, SC 29803

Dear Ms. Patterson:

As you are aware, the Department of Energy (DOE) is preparing an Implementation Plan
for response to the Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board (Board) Recommendation 2000-1.
Recently, the Citizens Advisory Board (CAB) requested that the Board update the CAB
regarding the acceptance or rejection of the implementation plan- by July 25,2000. At the time
of that request, an implementation plan was expected by April 2000. ' '

In a letter dated April 27, 2000, the Secretary of Energy informed the Board that the
Implementation plan was expected by the end of May 2000. The Board believes that the
acceptability of the plan depends on many factors, particularly \V;hether it shows a timely and
l:redible commitment to complete stabilization activities that DOE committed to under
Recommendation 94-1. Considering the unacceptably slow rate ofprogress at the Savannah
River Site and Los Alamos National Laboratory in 1999, the Board intends to carefully
tenJtinize this plan before acting on it. At that time, the Board's local site representatives at the
Savannah River Site will provide you with an update on this matter.

The Board strongly supports the role of the CAB in providing feedback to DOE from the
"ocal community. The Board's local site representatives are always available to provide
Information that may be useful to the CAB in formulating that feedback, including the status of
Board and DOE actions on Recommendation 2000-1 ..

Please feel free to contact our site representatives, Dr. Charles Keilers (803) 725-4732 or
'ir. Todd Davis (803) 725-4753, if further assistance is required.
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